UNIVERSITY OF SCRANTON

CLASS OF 1968 You are cordially invited to join us at our 40% Reunion on campus June 6, 7 and 8.
COMMITTEE

F. Dennis Dawgert, M.D. Whether or not you have attended Reunions in the past, please make plans to attend this
James Fogarty year. Campus certainly has changed - and grown — over the years. The newest building is a
Riotln [paes magnificent campus center, where many of the Reunion activities will take place.

Edward Leahy, Esq.

Alan Mazzei

We have changed, too, of course - but here is an opportu-

jj/mnks to the University, I've
had the good fortune of meeting
some really wonderful young

nity to renew friendships and reminisce and — for one
weekend at least — step back in time.

This is all you have to do: Visit the Web site www.scranton. men who became lifelong
edu/reunion. Click on the Class of ‘68 page for announce- ﬁiend:. The pgo];[g, camaraderie
ments that will be updated frequently between now and and friendships I developed are
June. Visit as often as you like and encourage your friends among my ﬁma’er memories of
to visit, too. my time there.

You also can use the Web site to register to attend. DennNis DawGert, M.D., 68

A special “Who Is Coming” list button on the site will be

updated daily so you can keep tabs on ... well ... who is coming. Of course, if you'd prefer
to register the old-fashioned way, you can do that easily by completing and returning the
registration form that is enclosed with this letter.

Absolutely everything you need to know is in this letter. However, if you still have ques-
tions, please feel free to call 1-800-SCRANTON any time.

i See you in June!

THE Crass oF 1968 COMMITTEE

To learn more about what your Class Committee is planning, visit www.scranton.edu/myclasspage
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Your Class Gift

Reunions are milestones — occasions for you to com-
memorate your place in Scranton’s history, to reflect on
what your alma mater means to you, and to renew
your ties to this great institution. Reunion celebrations
are also a time when classes focus their fund-raising
efforts on increased giving in support of undergraduate
education. Each year our Reunion campaigns raise
increased dollars and participation for The Royal Fund,
which supports the core needs of undergraduate educa-
tion and provides unrestricted dollars for the greatest
priorities of the University.

Every gift made to Scranton between June 1, 2007,
and May 31, 2008, counts for your reunion and the
Scranton Reunion Class Challenges — The Pu&,
Paw]w, Pwm Awards. Find out more about this
friendly competition and make your gift online at

kwww.scranton.edu/reuniongivingk

Special thanks to The University of Scranton’s Alumni
Society for its support of Reunion events. To learn
more about the resources that the Alumni Society
can provide, or to volunteer for your local club, class
committee or an affiliate group, please contact us at
1-800-SCRANTON or alumni@scranton.edu.

Questions about Reunion?

Office of Alumni Relations

Monday-Friday, 8:30 a.m.-4:30 p.m.

Telephone: (570) 941-7660 or
1-800-SCRANTON

E-mail: alumni@scranton.edu

Web: www.scranton.edu/reunion
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The DeNaples Center
Whether you graduated from
Scranton 5 or 25 years ago, you
will be the first Reunion classes
to see and enjoy the new Patrick
and Margaret DeNaples Center
that has transformed the heart
of campus. Many Reunion events
will be held in the 118,000-
square-foot building, which
includes dining facilities, the
bookstore, a ballroom, 260-seat
theater and fireplace lounge.



